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9/17/2021

To City of Fort Bragg, Sarah Peters and Kevin Locke,

We as citizens of the community and residents of Cypress Ridge Apartments Low
income senior housing have concerns. There have been ongoing water shortages every
year for the past 3 years and have been asked to conserve water. Therefore, you build
more units!

River St and Kemppe Lane are ambulance zones and having extra traffic will have an
impact on our hospital and the safety of the citizens of Fort Bragg. REACH etc. have to
fly over to get to the landing zone and what risk is it going to be for emergency units?

What extra parcels does Danco want to build, what will be done with them, as the letter
is very vague®

As it is now we have 8 plus apartment complexes within a quarter mile radius. Please
think of the traffic impact. We do not think that more should be added to an already
stressed area.

As the wildlife in the area has lost their habitat. Please think of a way to help by adding
some wildlife trails for their safe passage.

With Regard’s, %{/F
Concerned Citizens of Cypress Ridge Apartment ///[/L-W-‘ w
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